
With the present Covid pandemic, more and more people are trying to purchase guns, many of whom should never own a gun.  
There is often inadequate time within the 3 day limit to complete background checks to assure that only responsible people are 
allowed to purchase a gun.  Guns are lethal weapons that should not fall into the hands of people who would  use them for illicit 
purposes.  No one should be able to purchase a gun without a thorough background check.  I'm asking for your support for HB 
2543.  Thank you.


